
 Summer 2014 

Our Stats 

as of May 31, 2014  

Members 5,866         

Total Loans  $17,368,497 

Total Assets  $36,965,752 

Total Deposits  $30,978,960 

Calendar of Events 

 
Friday, July 4 

Independence Day 
All Offices Closed 

 
Monday, September 1 

Labor Day 
All Offices Closed 

 
Monday, October 13  

Columbus Day 
All Offices Closed 

 
Celebrate International  

Credit Union Day. 
October 16 & 17 

Before you start to shop for 
that new car, stop by or call 
the credit union FIRST! We can 
help you with your purchase by 
providing: 

 Loan Payments and Terms 
that fit within your budget. 

 Car Values to assist in 
getting the best deal. 

 Pre-Approved Loan allows 
you to shop as a cash buyer. 

Don’t go to the dealer 
“unprepared”. Call or stop by 
the credit union before you 
shop.  

Also, if you have already 
financed your car with another 
lender, consider moving your 
loan to First Choice. We may 

be able to save you money on your payment, provide a better term, and as an 
extra bonus, if you move your existing auto loan to First Choice, we’ll give you  

$50.00 cash.* 

Our staff is ready to serve you. Please call or come by one of our offices for 
more information on how we can help with your auto financing needs. 

*$5,000.00 minimum loan. 

The Last Word... 
Bad habits are like a comfortable bed, 
easy to get into but hard to get out of. 

The final construction phase 
on your new Seymour Branch 
is now in progress. Our goal is 
to have the new branch open 
and fully operational by the 
end of the summer. Updates 
will be provided to our 
members as construction is 
finalized.   
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Knoxville 
млл North 17th Street  

Knoxville, TN 37921-6756 
(865) 637-0112 Member Services 

(865) 637-0777 Fax 
(800) 637-0112 Toll Free 

(865) 637-0111 Tele-Trans 
(888) 637-0111 Toll Free Tele-Trans 

нп-Hour ATM 
 

Mascot  
фппл Mascot Road 
Mascot, TN 37806 

(865) 933-744н tƘƻƴŜ 
(865) 933-0777 Fax 
нп-Hour ATM 

 
Other Convenient Services 

www.firstchoiceccu.org 
Web (Home) Banking 

Mobile Banking 
Text Banking 

Bill Pay Service 
 

Dormant Account Fee Notice  
During the month of July a dormant 
account fee of $5.00 is scheduled to 
post to member accounts with a total 
deposit balance of less than $25.00 
with no activity for a one year period. If 
you balance is above $25.00, you will 
not incur a fee.   

Directors 
Nancy Webb, Chairperson 

John O’Barr, Vice-Chair 
Donna Kirkland, Secretary 
Mike Langley, Treasurer 

Claudia Eaton 
Rusty Goddard 
Betty Warwick 

George Whitehead 
Joseph Worth 

 
Chief Executive Officer 

James M. (Mike) Hayes 

All loans are subject to qualifications.  

Credit rating determines applicant’s actual 

interest rate. 

As the days get longer and the weather gets warmer, happy thoughts of summer 
vacations fill our minds - the salty sea air, the smell of suntan lotion, happy 
children frolicking in the sand, warm nights under the palm trees, the feeling of 
pure and simple relaxation. However, for many consumers, times are tight and a 
vacation might seem like a luxury. Luckily, your credit union is here to help. 

We know that everyone needs time with loved ones to have fun, decompress, 
and just plain get away from it all. We want you to be able to chill out and 
unwind this summer, worry-free, and we have the perfect tool to help you do 
just that. With an affordable Vacation Loan from 
First Choice you can transform your summertime 
daydreams into a sun-drenched reality. Great low 
rates and flexible terms will make planning your 
summer getaway a breeze - all you'll need to 
remember are your sunglasses and flip-flops. 

Apply today to get your summertime fun underway. - 
Visit the credit union's website, call, or stop by any 
branch location to get your Vacation Loan today. 

It's summer! Time for easy living and with Skip A Payment, your credit union can 
help you pocket some extra cash for summer fun. Skip A Payment allows 
qualified members to defer their loan payments. During July, August and 
September all borrowers in good standing, with qualified loans, may defer a 
payment by simply signing and returning an authorization form. (Interest will 
continue to accrue and mortgage loans and VISAs are not eligible.) We 
appreciate our members and want to say 'thank you' by giving you a little break 
from your bills and putting some extra cash in your pocket for those warm-
weather days.  

Whether you celebrate summer with bonfires at the beach or barbequing in 
your backyard, with thrill rides at a theme park or canoe trips at camp, let Skip A 
Payment give you some budget breathing room. Summer is too short not to 
make the most of it. To find out more information on Skip-A-Pay, including 
eligibility and the cost, call or stop by the credit union. Offer ends September 
30, 2014 

If you're caught short this month, there's no reason to dip into the money 
you're saving for a down payment on a new car, your vacation fund, or the kids' 
education savings. With a Share Secured Loan from the credit union, you can 
use your share savings as collateral. By borrowing against your savings, you'll 
pay a lower interest rate than you would on an unsecured loan or with a cash 
advance. You get access to cash fast, without depleting your savings. Taking out 
a Shared Secured Loan and making regular payments is also a way to enhance 
your credit history, and ultimately, raise your credit score. Once you pay the 
loan back, you still have your savings! For more information on how to give 
yourself some credit, call, click or stop by the credit union. 


